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Hi Everyone,

Hope you had a great summer. Before you know it, winter is right around the corner. Now it’s time to start
planning for the upcoming season and if the weather cooperates, we will be sledding before the end of the year.
With the beautiful weather we are having it’s a great time to start looking at our sleds and prepping them for the
season.

With the start of the new season coming up | would like to wish everyone safe riding. Moving from this point
forward, there is a new Long Island Sno Seekers Facebook Page. Unfortunately, we lost access to the old page
and had to create a brand-new page. If everyone would like to keep updated, please go follow the new page
under the same name, Long Island Sno Seekers. If you are having difficulty locating the new Long Island Sno
Seekers page click on link https://m.facebook.com/groups/845051970500234/?ref=share&mibextid=S66gVvF .
Throughout the course of the season, we will be posting trips, events, gathering, and club activity, so check out
our Long Island Sno Seeker’s Facebook page.

All members that need a 2024/2025 membership can do on the Long Island Sno Seekers website
http://www.lisnoseekers.org/join , or mail a $30.00 check made out to the Long Island Sno Seekers to
32 Rumford Road Kings Park, NY 11754 with a self addressed envelope including a stamp.

A group of members will be heading up to Old Forge, NY again for the Christmas week through New Year’s
Day, Martin Luther King’s Weekend, January 18"-20", and Presidents Week February 15" -23". The hotel
you can stay at is the Adirondack Lodge Old Forge and their phone number is (315) 369-6836. They also have
an indoor pool. Old Forge trail passes can be purchased by the week or season at the Town of Web Visitor
Information Center 3140 State Road 28 Old Forge NY 13420, 1-877-OLDFORGE. Just a short ride north of the
motels on the right-hand side of route 28 right after Slicker’s restaurant. You can go on their website at
http://oldforgeny.com/snow/. NOTE: "Only seasonal passes can be ordered online™. There are several places to
eat in town close to the motels. There is also skiing nearby as well.

I would like to urge everyone to follow what’s going on by visiting the NYSSA web site at
https://nysnowmobiler.com/ often, they have a lot of good information on the latest laws & rules governing our
sport in NY. They work hard to keep the thousands of miles of trails open.

If anyone is planning on any trips or going somewhere for Christmas week, Martin Luther King’s weekend,
President’s week and or any other time, please notify me via email and I can post your trip on our club website
and send out notifications on our group email distribution for all other members to see who might be interested
in going.

Think Snow!!!!
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